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“Literacy is important 24 hours a day, seven days a week, 12 months and 365 days a year.”

Mike Klocke
Editor, The Record

December 10, 2015

Dear Friends and Supporters of Libraries and Literacy,

Please consider being a part of the Library & Literacy Foundation’s 25th Annual 
Trivia Bee – “HEROES AND VILLAINS – WHO WILL YOU BEE?”  It is scheduled 
for Friday, April 22, 2016, at the Stockton Arena, from 5:00 PM to 9:00 PM.

There is more than one way to participate in this terrific event!  You can:

•	 BEE a SPONSOR – Title, Gold, or Silver Level
•	 BEE a HIGH SCHOOL TEAM SPONSOR
•	 BEE a competing TEAM
•	 BEE a DONOR
•	 BEE a TABLE SPONSOR
•	 BEE there in the AUDIENCE to show your support for all the teams and     
        literacy in Stockton and San Joaquin County

Don’t miss out on this one-of-a-kind event!  It is an evening of good food, friendly team 
competition, a raffle and silent auction, costumes, and merriment – not to mention the 
fact that YOU will be contributing to and helping our local libraries and a variety of area 
literacy programs.

Please review our SPONSOR / DONATION / TICKET package.  If you have any 
questions, or need more information, call (209) 957-7277 or email: anna_sass@sasspr.
com

I hope we will BEE seeing you in April 2016!

Lesley Fontanilla and Jack Jacobs

Co-Chairs
Library & Literacy Foundation for San Joaquin County


